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Madera Subbasin County GSA Rate Survey 

 

There is still time to submit your survey! 

This is a reminder about the survey we recently sent to all farm units in the 

Madera County GSA within the Madera Subbasin, concerning project rates. You 

can complete the paper survey and mail it back to us, or you can scan it and 

email it to WNR@maderacounty.com by August 31, 2024. 

 

This survey is part of a board-directed initiative discussed in our July meeting to 

analyze these rates. The survey builds on the 2022 rate study, with updated 

costs for the same projects. 

 

At the link below, you will find: 

 An informational video about the Alternatives 



 A PowerPoint about the Alternatives 

 The Survey Mailer  

Alternatives - Madera County - Water & Natural Resources 

(maderacountywater.com) 

We will share the survey results with the board of supervisors (serving as the 

GSA board of directors) at a meeting in September, along with the PowerPoint 

presentation linked above. No action will be taken at that meeting. 

If you have any questions about the survey, the projects, or anything else, 

please let us know. 

 





 

Madera Subbasin County GSA Alternatives Survey Mailer  

 

Chowchilla Subbasin August 2024 Revised GSP 

 

Friendly reminder that public comment period is still open and will 

end on September 2, 2024. 

 

The Draft Plan can be accessed at 

 https://www.maderacountywater.com/chowchilla-subbasin/. 

 





 

 

View PDF Flyer 

August 2024 Revised GSP 

 

 

Multibenefit Agricultural Land Repurposing Plan 
(MALRP) Administrative Draft 

 

The Madera County MALRP Administrative Draft is open for public comment. 

Please send comments to Katie 

Carlson kcarlson@zanjeroams.com by 9/12/2024. 

 

The MALRP Administrative Draft can be accessed at  

https://www.maderacountywater.com/multibenefit-land-repurposing-program/. 

 

 

CONTACT US 

 

 

 

For questions, please contact your Water Resources Specialist directly,  

call us at (559) 662-8015, email ETmeasurement@maderacounty.com, visit 

our website, or schedule an appointment. 

 

 

 

Madera County Water & Natural Resources, 200 West 4th Street, Suite 3100, Madera, CA 93637 

Phone: 559-662-8015. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 


